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29/04/2024  12:28:572024/1014/P COMMNT Jonathan Baker The planning application notice placed in the street outside 212 and 214 Camden Road clearly shows (marked 

with a double red line) that the area to be developed is where an existing car servicing building is, above the 

railway. Whereas the plans on the website in fact detail a completely different area directly opposite 212 

Camden Road where there is currently a car park with no buildings on it at all. Therefore anyone seeing the 

notice will be misled into thinking the proposed building is going to be 50m or so to the left of where it is - 

replacing an existing building - and may not raise any complaints when in fact they may want to if they knew a 

new 3 storey building was going to be constructed and potentially block someone's view, etc

This needs to be corrected whilst there is still time
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